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From: Jonah Eidus
To: Major, Erica (BOS)
Cc: Peskin, Aaron (BOS); Romic Aevaz
Subject: EVgo Comments at Board of Supervisors - withdraw comments / support legislation
Date: Monday, July 18, 2022 2:02:45 PM

 

Madam Clerk and Supervisor Peskin,
 
EVgo would like to withdraw the comments made this afternoon at the Board of Supervisors
meeting regarding the EV Charging Legislation.  We would like to instead formally express our
support for the legislation as amended and approved in today’s Board of Supervisors meeting.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks,
Jonah Eidus
 
Jonah Eidus
Vice President, Strategic Partnerships
(415) 633-6554
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